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P.O. Box 968 * 3000 George Washington Way * Richland. Washington 99252
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November 15, 1989

Assistant Director of International Security
Office of Governmental and Public Affairs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentiemen/Ladies:

The Washington Public Power Supply System hereby withdraws its
application for a license to export a civilian nuclear power plant to
the People's Republic of China (Application No. XR151), filed January
24, 1989, and 1its companion application export fuel for that plant,
filed on or about February 15, 1989.

Should the Commission have any questions, please communicate with Mr,
Walter David, WNP-4/5 Program Manager, at the above address or at
509-372-5550 (fax 509-372-5649).
Sincerely,
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/M. F. David
WNP-4/5 Program Manager
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